
 

NEWS FROM THE BOARD / Christmas 2022                  

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

also at the end of this year we would like to send you our annual review to browse during the 

Christmas season. Even if we often have the feeling that we could have done a lot more, looking back 

shows that we have achieved a lot! 

But we will not run out of goals, wishes, ideas and innovations in 2023 either. However, we cannot 

implement them without your support, your trust and, above all, your voluntary work. A very 

conscious and appreciative thank you from us to all of you! 

 

A few internals: 

Our Association‘s software 'VereinOnline' delights and supports us in our daily work in the Office - 

and more and more Heads of the Work Groups are joining in the joy and work facilitation. If you are 

not familiar with the software yet, please contact the Office - you will receive personal training and 

will be convinced of the advantages. 

We offered a webinar on the subject of ICV social media in October. The feedback indicated great 

interest. It‘s knowledge that is not 'only' acquired for the ICV. Please support us and post/share for 

the ICV. The offer of further training options also applies here. 

The Controlling Wiki also depends on your support. Karl-Heinz Steinke is happy to receive technical 

articles, whether long or short, at karl-heinz.steinke@t-online.de. 

Do you know our Controlling Blog? The ICV daily newspaper: ControllingBlog (icv-controlling.com). 

In the ENewsletter issue December you have certainly read about our top sellers 2022. Check out our 

Online Shop I Shop | Internationaler Controller Verein eV (vereinonline.org), what we have to offer (often 

free of charge). 

Save the dates in your calendar 2023: 

General Meeting: May 14, 2023, Munich  
Congress of Controllers (Language: German): May 15/16, 2023, Munich 
 
Please promote the ICV highlight of the year! 

 
Two innovations at the beginning of 2023: 
- For corporate memberships there will be discounts for selected CA controller akademie seminars       
- We welcome a new colleague, Ms. Bianca Neckel, at the Office in Wörthsee. She takes the tasks of    

  Angelika Börner, who leaves the ICV at the end of the year. 

 

 

mailto:karl-heinz.steinke@t-online.de
https://blog.icv-controlling.com/
https://www.vereinonline.org/Int_Controller_Verein_eV/?module=shop


 

 

 

 

We wish you a Merry Christmas, health and a happy, successful year 2023! 

 
 

Your ICV Board 
Prof. Dr. Heimo Losbichler  
Matthias von Daacke 
Carmen Zillmer 
Malgorzata Podskarbi 
Claudia Maron 
Dr. Klaus Eiselmayer 
Markus Steiner 
 

 

The annual review 2022 will be released (in German) in the Controller Magazin 1/2023 at the 
beginning of January 2023 and will also be published on the ICV website (also translated into English). 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The NEWS FROM THE BOARD is an exclusive information service for work group and expert work group leaders, 
delegates, executive advisors and members of the Board of Trustees of the International Association of 
Controllers (ICV).  


